
 
On January 16, 2025, Manokotak “Nunaniq” School 

hosted its second Migrant Ed Night of the year. For this 

Migrant Ed Night, we did “Camp Read-a-Lot,” a camping 

themed reading adventure for kids and their families.  

First thing families did when they walked in was sign in 

at our attendance table. At the table they received a 

camping themed cup and a punch card of the night’s 

activities.  

One activity that the students could do was create a 

reading pledge. A reading pledge is a promise that 

students and their families make to read more at home. 

At this same station, students could go fishing for sight 

words. After they caught a fish, they had to read the 

sight word on it.  

Another activity our students could participate in was 

“Reading Under the Stars.” In one of the hallways, we set 

up a couple of small camping tents and laid out books for 

the students to read. The students had fun reading with 

their friends and families in the tents.  

A third activity that our students could do was build 

reading puppet pals. They were able to select from a 

variety of puppets, color them and then assemble them 

onto paper bags.   

Participants also got to color, take pictures at our photo 

booth and make smores. A big thank you to Michael 

Robbins, Mary Lillie, Nikko Hilado, Leizel Rementizo, Bert 

Lillie, Lacy Davis, Amber Parks, Chloe Suckow and 

Katelyn Otani for your help to make MIgrant Ed night 

possible.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


	 
	 


